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C DIDR             Copy letter written by a soldier of the British                  1915 
                           Expeditionary Force in the First World War                           
 
Accession number: 08/25 
 
Historical Background/Biographical Background: Acquired by Ms Debbie Rogerson 
 
Custodial history: Deposited by Ms Debbie Rogerson in May 2008 
 
Description: A copy of letter from a solider, Len Mortimer of the 148 Brigade, 49 Division, 
British Expeditionary Force, France, to his parents.  
 
Extent: 1 item 
 
Access conditions: Access will be granted to any accredited reader 
 
 
C DIDR/1 A copy of letter from a solider,  Len Mortimer serving in France 

during The First World War  to his parents retelling what has 
been happening to him and his comrades in the trenches. Len 
was a member of the 148 Brigade, 49 Division, British 
Expeditionary Force, France. 
1 item 

6 Jun 1915 

 


